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The areat diversity of categorical ratings within this report indicate that
firm management is needed to ensure uniform, consistent guidance for operating
the facility. NRC inspection efforts over the next SALP period will focus on
evaluating whether this consistency is developed.

Any comment you have concerning our evaluation of the performance of your
Vogtle facility should be submitted to this office within 30 days following the
date of our meeting. These comments will be considered in the development of
the Final SALP Report. Your comments and & summary of our meeting will be
fssued as an appendix to the Final SALP Report.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

EBE
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Stewart D. Ebneter
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Initial SALP Report - Vogtle
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R. P. McDonald

Executive Vice President-Nuclear
Operations
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P. 0. Box 1295

Birmingham, AL 35201

C. K. McCoy

Vice President-Nuclear
Georgia Power Company
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Birmingham, AL 35201

W. Shipman

General Manager, Nuclear Operations
Georgia Power Company

P. 0. 1600

Waynesboro, GA 30830

J. A. Bailey
Manager-Licensing
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